94™ MASPORT CUP Regatta, Lake Karapiro
February 9-10™ 2019

To all NZPBA Clubs,

The New Zealand Grand Prix Hydroplane Drivers Club will be hosting the
93"  Masport Cup at their Regatta Lake Karapiro 9-10™ February
Masport Cup will be run on Sunday 10™ February 2019

Entries for the Masport Cup race are Club entry only. Can you please
forward your club entries along with the $10 entry fee per boat to.

NZGP Hydroplane Drivers Club
PO Box 13216

Onehunga
Auckland 1643

Or email: denise@accelerationonwater.co.nz

Bank account if you wish to direct credit: 020100-0713382-00

Please email your Entries to me before January 10™ 2019

NZGP Secretary - Denise Preece : Mobile 0272503504 denise@accelerationonwater.co.nz
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